
 
 

TUSAYAN TOWN COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 
 
PURSUANT TO A.R.S. § 38-431.02, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO THE GENERAL 
PUBLIC THAT MEMBERS OF THE TUSAYAN TOWN COUNCIL WILL BE ATTENDING 
A LUNCHEON IN TUSAYAN.  NO DECISIONS WILL BE MADE. 
 
 

A QUORUM OF THE TUSAYAN TOWN COUNCIL 
 

MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE. 
 
 
 

Lunch and discussion with Coconino County Supervisor Art Babbott of possible 
cooperative projects between the Town of Tusayan and Coconino County  

 
 

MONDAY MAY 22, 2017, 12:30-2:30pm 
 

Big E Steakhouse 
Highway 64 

Tusayan, AZ 86023 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF NOTICE 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing notice was duly posted at the General Store in 
Tusayan, Arizona on this ______ day of May 2017, at ____________ am/pm in accordance with the 
statement filed by the Tusayan Town Council. 
 
 
 
       ____________________  ________ 
       Signature of person posting the notice 


